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Cooper, Kathy ^ PFP.FlVrD 
From: IRRC 
Sent: Monday, November 05, 2012 10:32 PM 
To: IRRC _ 
Subject: Fw: IRRC Website - New Message 112 NOV - 6 M W 03 

From: ContactForm@state,pa.us [mailto:ContactForm@state.pa.us] 
Sent: Sunday, November 04, 2012 10:09 PM 
To: Help 
Subject: IRRC Website - New Message 

A new message has arrived from the IRRC Website 

First Name: Mark 

Last Name: Yeager 

Company: 

Email: nize2cu2002@yahoo.com 

Subject: IRRC Number 2976 

Message: 
Do not move forward with implementing national Common Core Standards. The federal government has no 
constitutional authority to direct education. And, the Federal government NEVER makes things better when 
they get involved. This is another usurpation of states rights. 


